
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         266 West End Ave. 
         Shirley, NY 11967 
         (631) 395-6244 
         jimcornell@optonline.net 

 

        3 May 2006 
From:  James H. Cornell Jr., DCP 18 (1SR) 
To:  Captain Boynton, Sector LIS 
 

Via  Hal Marschall, RCO SEC-LIS-S 
 

Subject: MAY PRE-SAR REPORT 
 
1. Our Membership Campaign will run all year round.  We have 3 Membership Open houses left.  

Once these open houses are completed, we will shift our focus to doing Marina Open Houses.  
The target is the Hampton Bays Detachment, but not exclusive.    

 

2. I have selected Ed Wanamaker as chairman of the Wading River exploratory committee.  His 
responsibility will be to contact the Wading River FD and explore the possibility of another 
Flotilla Detachment.  They already have members of the FD who are interested in joining us.  

 

3. Station Shinnecock Open House will be held on 3 June.  The Goal is to make this Open House 
bigger and better than last year. Last year was a success.  A lot is planned.  We are requesting 
all hands to support this event.   

 

4. We haven’t had an Open House at SFO Moriches in a few years.  This year it will be held on 
20 May.  The format will be the same as last year at Station Shinnecock.  I will be working 
with Merle Wiggin and Mary Jo Cruickshank.  

 

5. ERP Call Out Exercise; I had my first meeting with CWO D. Casey to discuss the idea of 
running a Call out Exercise.  Mr. Casey and I agreed on some ground rules.  It will be based on 
the ERP I emailed out earlier this year.  The scenario we will work the theory that most of the 
stations personnel in Shinnecock will be called to NYC for an emergency.  The Auxiliary will 
be called to fill in.  Our job will be to backfill the station which will include Radio 
watchstanding, bringing OPFAC’s down to the station and taking care of any other support 
function. The date is June 4th at Station Shinnecock. Time to be determined.  

 

6. The ANG base has been confirmed for our COW on 10 December 2006. All other details will 
be discussed at the next Division meeting. 

 

7. Our next Division Board and Staff Meeting will be held on Thursday, 8 June.   
 
 
 
 

   JAMES H. CORNELL JR. 
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